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Motion following Notice of Motion 

 

Discontinuation of Council Priority Funding 

 

THAT the Council Priority Funding program be discontinued effective July 1, 2017; and that 

Administration prepare a report that provides the required policy amendments for the 

discontinuation of this program and provides a recommendation on how to address the 

funds that have been earmarked for this program; and that this report be brought to the 

June 6, 2017 Council meeting. 

 

Background 

Councillor Carla Howatt served notice of motion at the April 25, 2017 Council Meeting, to be 

presented at the May 9, 2017 Council Meeting.  

 

 

 


